
 

 

 

 

Town of Ludlow – Press Release 

January 29, 2021 

This weeks’ Important messages for our community. 

The DPW would like to remind residents that next weeks’ recyclables are paper and cardboard.  Transfer Station permits 

are available.   

All Trash information is updated and available on the town’s website. www.ludlow.ma.us/html/dpw/trash.htm  

 

According to the States figures, Ludlow had 205 positive Covid-19 cases from Jan 10th   -  Jan 21st  with  273 positive 

results from 2800 tests being conducted. The Board of Health reports that there were 94 new cases last week. Please 

visit www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-state-of-emergency 

 

Remember the walk-up windows are open at the Town Hall for the Collector and Board of Health and at the DPW  

normally from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 pm., Monday thru Friday. If you need assistance in any other department, please call 

ahead to schedule an appointment.  

 

REMINDER: The Third Quarter Real Estate and Personal Property Tax Bills are Due Monday, February 1st . 

 

The Town has still not received any COVID-19 vaccines. We are working diligently at securing a site for our residents in 

Town. We will keep you posted as more information is received. 

To schedule an appointment for the state run vaccine site located at the Eastfield Mall, please visit 

www.mass.gov/covid-19-vaccine-in-massachusetts.  

 

The Senior Center is staffed. Please contact them with any questions or concerns at 583-3564. 

 

The Ludlow CARES Coalition is launching a new campaign, #ShareTheCare2021,  please share random act of caring and 

or kindness through Ludlow Cares Coalitions' social media, email, or mail. CARES is hoping that this encouragement of 

positivity and small moments of happiness may help us all cope during the pandemic!  For more info visit 

ludlowcarescoalition.org   

 

 

 

 

 Stay Safe, Be Vigilant  

        God Bless and Take Care of Each Other, 

        Manuel D. Silva 

 Chairman, Board of Selectmen 


